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ASRC COVID-19 Public Health and Safety Policies

VISITORS POLICY

Information for Visitors

Visitors and guests will be added the ASRC Visitors list by the person they are visiting.
All visitors should bring ID to access the ASRC.

Effective February 1%t 2023, only regular visitors, such as core facility users, should obtain their
Cleared4 pass for entry to the facility. If you are required to obtain and show a Cleared4 pass,
instructions will be sent to you prior to arrival on site.

For access to the ASRC:

1. Enter through the ASRC main entrance (via the plaza).

2. For entry, you must meet one of the following criteria:

a. VISITORS, defined as anyone not affiliated with CUNY or RFCUNY, must either:

i. Be on the visitors list and present a government issued ID.

ii. Be on the visitors list, present a government issued ID, and have a
Cleared4 pass. NOTE: those requiring a Cleared4 pass will be sent
information on how to obtain their pass prior to their arrival on campus.

b. ANY CUNY OR RF-CUNY AFFILIATED staff, students, or faculty whose primary
affiliation is not at the ASRC, must show your CUNY ID and Cleared4 pass.

3. Comply with all/any social distancing, PPE requirements, and/or other COVID-19 safety
measures which are in place at the time of your visit. Please refer to ASRC COVID-19
Public Health and Safety Policies for current restrictions.

4. You must not come to the ASRC if you meet any of the conditions for isolation or
quarantine per the CDC website.

Should a positive COVID-19 case arise at the ASRC, the ASRC administration will make its best
effort to contact and notify all persons who have potentially been exposed to SARS-COV-2 virus
at the ASRC site, including visitors.

You can anonymously report any COVID-19 related safety concerns or incidents of unsafe
conditions at the ASRC here. ASRC administrative team will investigate each report and act to
correct these as soon as possible.


https://asrc.gc.cuny.edu/about/covid-19-nys-pause/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html
https://asrc.formstack.com/forms/anonymous_covid19_safetyconcerns

